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Dear Member
Summer was here with lovely warm and hot days, well until I went on holiday that is, and then boy did it rain! Let’s hope we still have some lovely warm days left, to be able to get out there and paint.
The Museum exhibition is well under way and the great news is that we have sold four pictures so far. Still another 6 weeks to go.
Seems only a short time ago we were getting ready for the Annual Exhibition in May/June, now we must start to think about our upcoming Autumn Exhibition.  I am sure it will a great show once more.

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
On Monday 5th August we had a very informative demonstration from local professional artist James Green. Showing us how he uses Spray Painting to enhance his beautiful paintings. James eventually produced a lovely apple from spray painting, see our website to see the final result. It was more involved than I think any of us thought. But the effects were startling.
On 2nd September we have a great demonstration by the Two River company, on how artists paper is made. We have welcomed Two River Company before to PAS, quite some time ago, and how paper is made was most ingenious. I am sure members will be very interested. Then in October we will be welcoming Stephie Butler demonstrating watercolour wildlife.
You will all shortly be receiving your application forms for our Autumn Exhibition. Please make sure that you read very careful what is required of you. Also remember, that there is no parking outside of the church when handing in, or stewarding. To do so puts yourself at risk of receiving a ticket. We do hope to see many of you exhibiting.

Kind regards, Carole Boyer, Secretary and Membership Secretary
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Our summer exhibition is long over now and was very successful in terms of sales and footfall. Also I think the quality and variety of work was of a particularly high standard. We now look forward to our Autumn Exhibition at the end of September. I hope you are all working hard to produce work for this.

The dates for the next CPSO concert rehearsals for members to paint are on September 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th and October 1st & 8th. So don’t forget to be set up by 7.15pm at the latest at The Queen Katherine Academy, on Mountsteven Avenue.

It has been an interesting summer “weather wise” so far. I have managed to get outside and paint occasionally. We should get some dates for group days “en plein air” to you shortly. I hope as many manage to attend as possible. It can be a very enjoyable experience. Off course it is always weather dependent.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
We are having a pop up stand at the Central Park coming up soon where we will be promoting the society and our anniversary, but also we will be offering some painting en plein air to members, so look out for more information coming out shortly. 

We have been rather late in organizing some painting en plein air this year, but there will be some dates coming out very shortly, so keep an eye out for information about these.
Let’s hope the weather will be kind to us.

Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
